
 
 
 
From: N Dawood [mailto:andceo@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 3:53 PM 
To: Buckman, Michael@Waterboards 
Cc: West, Yvonne@Waterboards 
Subject: NOI - Dawood Hearing 
 
Dear Mr. Buckman, 

Per your request, I am attaching the updated NOIs for the Dawood hearing even though there is a strong 
indication that the hearing will not take place due to the pending settlement with Yvonne West, senior staff 
counsel for the State Water Resources Control Board, Office of Enforcement.  Should you require any 
additional information and/or clarification, please do not hesitate to contact me at your convenience. 
 
Sincerely, 
Nathan Dawood 
(949) 354-1475 
 
 
 
 


